
Continuing Professional Education Credit 

UIS' College of Business and Management is officially recognized by the state of Illinois as a 
sponsor of continuing professional education (CPE) courses for accountants. Information about 
specific courses and CPE credit can be obtained by calling the accountancy department at (217) 
206-6541.  

 


